
 
 

22nd June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Transition Day – Wednesday 5th July 2023 

Ahead of transition day we would like to send a reminder of the plans and what to expect from the 
day. We need your child to arrive between 08:30am and 08:55am in their Primary School uniform. On 
arrival we will direct them to the Assembly Hall entrance, which is next to the main bike sheds. The 
students will meet the house team staff and have a presentation from the Principal. They will then 
participate in lessons and mini sessions around the Academy.  

The day will end at 2:30pm, we will allow the students to leave at this time unattended. However, if 
you have indicated on the transition booking form that you do not want us to let your child go, they 
will be kept inside the building until you make us aware that you are present. 

As you may already be aware there is a scheduled NEU Teacher strike planned for the 5th July 2023, 
please be assured that we will still be hosting transition day in full. Due to the strike, we can now offer 
the following as some of our other years will not be present.  All students will be provided with a free 
hot or cold lunch, which will be inclusive of the option of either Vegetarian, Vegan or Halal meal or 
sandwich.   We will also be providing a snack to all students in break time. Please ensure your child 
brings a water bottle with them, we have refilling stations they can use. If you have any specific 
concerns around dietary or allergies, please contact the Academy. Please be assured we have this 
essential information via the ‘Student Admission Consent Form’, that you have already completed.  

House and Tutor Allocation 

We have 4 house teams at Bristol MET: Communication, Discovery, Enterprise and Performance. Each 
house team have 2 tutor groups from each Year group. Please see below your child’s house team and 
tutor group. During transition day, the students will be grouped into their house teams and given a 
label to indicate this. 

PERSONALISED TO EACH FAMILY - sent via email 

Please advise your child of their House and Tutor group before attending on Wednesday so they can 
register in the correct House Team.  

Please see the house team names below, which will be your main point of contact from September 
onwards. 

 Head of House Assistant Head of House 
Communication Ms M Wilshire Mrs P Hodge 
Enterprise Mr L Hoggett Mx S Graham 
Performance Miss N Hooper Mrs H Small 
Discovery Ms D Whitcliffe Miss M Bascombe 

 

 



 
 

Summer School – Monday 21st August to Friday 25th August  

You will also be receiving a poster regarding ‘Summer School’ along with this letter.  

Please complete the form using the link here, or via the poster, to confirm attendance for this 
year's Summer School 21st - 25th August 2023.  Within the link is all the information needed 
regarding ‘Bristol Metropolitan Fantastic Summer School 2023’! 

Kind regards, 

Bristol Metropolitan Transition Team  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/3kkFb6FQUu


 
 


